Mandana Mazaheri

From: Adrian Hohenzollern

Sent: Friday, 7 December 2018 2:50 PM

To: Mandana Mazaheri

Subject: RE: Dargues Reef Gold Mine Mod 4 - Exhibition
Hi Mandana

Thanks for the referral,

I’'ve had a look at the documents, the Heritage Division has no issues or concerns in relation to State Heritage
matters. Please note, DPE does not need to refer this project (including any future modifications) to the Heritage
Council (i.e Heritage Division), however other Divisions of OEH may respond separately in relation to Aboriginal
Cultural Heritage.

Kind regards
Adrian

Adrian Hohenzollern

Senior Team Leader

Customer Strategies, Heritage Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

Locked Bag 5020 PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150

T: 02 9860 1505 E: adrian.hohenzollern@environment.nsw.gov.au

W www.environment.nsw.gov.au | www.environment.nsw.gov.au/cultureandheritage.htm






